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MEMORANDUM FOR FLY-IN PARTICIPANTS 

 

FROM:   14 FTW/SE 

   555 Seventh Street, Suite 240 

    Columbus AFB MS 39710-1007 

 

SUBJECT:  Columbus AFB Civil Fly-In Registration 

 

1.  Thank you for your interest in the 2012 Columbus AFB Civil Fly-In.  This is a wonderful 

opportunity for learning and sharing of knowledge between civilian and military aviators.  We 

look forward to the opportunity to host you and provide you with some information on how we 

do business.  The tentative schedule of events for Saturday, 13 October 2012, will be: 

 

0630 – 0730  Arrival   

0800 – 0915  Welcome/Safety Briefings   

1020 – 1430 Tour RAPCON (ATC)/Static Displays of Military Aircraft/T-6, T-38, T-1 

Simulators  

1500 – 1530 Departure brief 

1600 – 1700    Depart 

 *All participants must depart Columbus AFB no later than 1800  

 

2.  Enclosed are registration forms that we must have completed and on file before you will be 

allowed access to the base or to land at our facilities.  We have enclosed information on arrival 

and departure procedures for flyers and directions for drive-in guests.  Please plan accordingly 

and direct any questions or comments to: 14FTWCIVILFLYIN@gmail.com  or (662) 434-2842. 

 

Please return the completed following forms no later than 30 Sept 2012 to the address listed 

in the “From” section above 

- DD Form 2402 (Those individuals driving do not need to complete this form) 

- We require the original DD Form 2402 with your signature “In BLUE Ink” on it.  Please DO 

NOT FAX; simply mail it back to us with your signature 

- Either Fly-in registration form or Drive-in registration form with all requested information 

filled out 

 

3.  We have included a copy of the civil fly-in flyer.  If you know of anyone who is interested in 

attending this event, please help us spread the word about this event and have that individual 

contact me via above phone number or email.  

 

 

 

PHIL SHERIDAN, Capt, USAF 

14 FTW Safety 


